
S.T.A.R.S. Students & Parents,  

REGISTRATION IS NOW OPEN! Registration is from June 1-15. These dates are firm and will 
not be extended. 

Registration Reminders:  
• If you are registering on a weekend, please allow our staff until the end of the day on Monday to 

process your paperwork. 
• Use the grade that your child will be going into in the Fall of 2018.  
• You must register for at least 3 days of care a week.  
• We no longer offer drop-in services. 
• All registrations are done online at www.starslatchkey.com. 
• New paperwork must be submitted for each new school year. 
• Your registration process is not complete until your registration fee has been paid.  

There is a half day on June 15th. Care will be provided until 12:30 p.m. without additional charge 
for children that are scheduled for Friday care. Tuition will be required whether your child(ren) is in 
attendance or not. If your child(ren) will require care past 12:30 p.m., there will be an additional 
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We would like to thank you for a wonderful 10th year 

at Keystone Academy! We have thoroughly enjoyed 
working with you and your students. We look forward 

to the 2018-2019 school year! Have a great Summer! 

Sincerely, 

STARS Staff

CONTACT INFO:

• Director: Leslie Davis  

Phone: (734) 512-9516         |          Email: keystonestars@outlook.com 

• For all billing inquiries, Office Hours are from 9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m., Monday - Friday.   
Email: starspayments@gmail.com      |      Phone: (734) 301-6030
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